Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Cindy King <ecmhcking@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 8:33 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal Curtain

Please stop your proposal of this thermal curtain. My family has been enjoying Lake Almanor for the last 45
years. We give the Lake Almanor area credit for shaping 4 generations of our family members. We have fished from the
headwaters of Lassen all the way to the Sacramento River along the Feather River. This proposed experiment has
caused my relatives to become physically sick. If you must do something, return the Feather River canyon to its original
state by removing your small Dams in the F.R. Canyon from Lake Oroville to Lake Almanor. This will undoubtedly
improve the habitat for the fish in the canyon.

Also, don't be a puppet for PG&E/Southern California and allow them to make this decision. Don't let money
dictate your decision because that would just be wrong. PG&E is currently stripping cities of historic growth trees even
though there are alternatives. They don't care about citizens' communities. Please have respect and compassion for the
residents of the Lake Almanor area and decide against the thermal curtain.

Thank You, Erik King, Mitchell King, Harrison King, Cindy King, Cassidy King, and our 48 relatives



